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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

Star of the Week - 11th January 2019 
 

Reception -   Archie 
Year 1 -   Kairon 
Year 2 -   Ruby 
Year 3 -   Rhys 
Year 4 -   Simone 
Year 5 -   Angelina 
Year 6 -   Tom 
 

  Star of the Week - 18th January 2019 
 

Reception -   Hannah 
Year 1 -   Amelia 
Year 2 -   Alfie 
Year 3 -   Mina 
Year 4 -   Byron 
Year 5 -   Tyler 
Year 6 -   Lily-May 

Diary Dates:  
 
Thur 24th Feb - Yr 5 Cooking with Sarah 
 
Wed 30th Feb - Yr 4 & Yr 5 Christingle Svce 
         Durham Cathedral (back just after 3pm) 
Fri 1st Feb  - Swim Gala pm 
    Revd. David’s After School  
    Club 3-4pm 
Tues 5th Feb - KS1 Infant games 
 
Fri 8th Feb  - Reception - Multi Skills 
 
Wed 13th Feb - Rev David’s after school club 
    3-4pm 
Fri 15th Feb - Eucharist in Church 9.30am 

 
School closes Friday 15th February 

School re-opens Monday 25th February  
     
Thur 28th Feb - Yr 1 visit Durham Castle 
 
Wed 6th March - ‘The Selfish Giant’   
    Production in school 
    Revd. David’s After School  
    Club 
Mon 18th March - Yr 3 visit Oriental Museum 
 
Tues 19th Match - Yr 3 & Yr 4 Sport Skills 
 
Wed 20th March - Revd. David’s After School 
    Club 3-4pm 
 

Once a week, take a peak! 
 
Head lice are extremely common. Please could you 
check your child’s hair regularly and treat              
accordingly. Check out 
www.onceaweektakeapeek.co.uk for help and   
further advice. 

School News: 
 

Eucharist Preparation 

Year 4 began their Eucharist Preparation sessions 
with Revd. David last week.  These sessions will finish 
with Year 4 leading our whole school Eucharist      
Service in St John’s Church on Friday 15th February 
at 9.30am. 
 
Judo 
 
The children practised their 
Martial Arts skills this week 
were they took park in a  
‘Destination Judo’ taster       
session with ‘Judo Dan’.  
Children where given an   
information leaflet on how to 
join the club. 

Headteacher’s News: 
 
Happy New Year and welcome back!  We hope you had a restful break and are looking forward to the very 
busy term ahead.   
 
Please could I remind you that Headteachers are not allowed to authorise holidays in term time unless there 
are exceptional circumstances.  If you are planning to take a holiday in term time, please could you pop in for a 
form and speak to me.  Thank you for your co-operation. 
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